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February 22, 2023 

Mayor Lisa McGee 

Town of Arnprior 

105 Elgin St. West 

Arnprior ON K7S 0A8 

 

Re: Joint Use Recreation Agreement – Meeting Request 

 

Dear Mayor McGee: 

 

Thank you for your letter February 1, 2023, acknowledging our letter dated December 21, 2022, expressing 

our desire to terminate the current Joint Use Recreation Agreement as written and work towards a new 

agreement that together we can come up with a new agreement that meets the overall objectives stated in 

the old one. 

 

While this specific agreement has been terminated, it is still in effect until June 30, 2023. According to 

Section 7, there is a defined committee that is to meet before May 31st to review the yearly adjustments and 

this will still need to happen as we feel that there has been a change in circumstances that require 

addressing in the agreement. 

The population numbers that you have provided for the 2023 calculation for McNab/Braeside’s contribution 

have Arnprior’s population decreasing from 9776 to 9629 and McNab/Braeside’s population increasing from 

7347 to 7591.  

 

When this committee meets, we would be pleased to discuss format for a Joint Committee to negotiate a 

new Joint Recreation Agreement that continues to reflect the high-level goals that benefit all in the region at 

fair levels of contributions and provides greater access for residents in both communities. 

 

Please provide some availability to hold this meeting at your earliest possibility.  

 

Sincerely, 

Lindsey Lee 

Lindsey Lee 

CAO/Clerk 


